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Mr. Patrick Quinn
Director, Office of Congressional Liaison
Environmental Protection Agency
401 M Street, S.w.
Washington, DC 20460

Dear Mr. Quinn:

I have received the attached communication from my
constituent, Dr. John Sanders, of Dobbs Ferry, New York.

I share Dr. Sanders concern for the continued presence
of PCBs in the Hudson river, and the potential for future
increased flows of PCBs. Accordingly, I would welcome your
review and every consideration which can be given to this
matter.

Please provide me with a report of your findings when
your review has been completed and have the constituent's
letter returned to the attention of Tom McConnell of my
staff.

Thank you for your kind attention.

SinoerelV,

BEN&&IN A. OILMAN
Member of Congress
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